
CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

MINUTES of March 21, 2018 

APPROVED  

Public Hearing 

 

Present:  Rudy Cartier; Ken Kustra; Carleton Robie, BOS Representative.  

Dennis Lewis, Road Agent 

 

Absent: Al Hall III, Vice Chair; Judi Lindsey; Joyce Bedard; Mark Chalbeck; Mike Santa, Alt. 

 

There was no quorum so the Planning Board Meeting was re-scheduled to April 4, 2018.   

 

The Board members and audience members that were in attendance heard a presentation from Liberty 

Utilities on the Granite Bridge Project (a proposed natural gas pipeline along the DOT Route corridor).  

 

This was previously presented to the Board of Selectmen as well.  

 

Presentation: Liberty Utilities presentation on the Granite Bridge natural gas infrastructure project. 

Contact: Huck Montgomery, Liberty Utilities (New Hampshire), Manager, Government Affairs;             

603-724-2129, Cell: 603-391-5898; E: Howell.Montgomery@libertyutilities.com 

Mike Licata and Huck Montgomery, Manager Government Affairs presented.  

 

See Board of Selectmen minutes from January 22, 2018 for detailed presentation minutes.  

 

There are a few packets of information available in the Land Use Office or you can contact Granite Bridge 

directly for more information: 

 

www.granitebridgenh.com 

info@granitebridgenh.com 

 

Presentation adjourned at approximately 8:15 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Andrea Bickum 

Land Use Secretary    
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